
Marysville Borough Streets Committee 
May 6, 2019 

1:30PM 
Minutes 

 

Chair: Steve Copp Members: Dave Magee, Lance Barthel 
     
Maintenance Men: Robert Laman, Ken Miller, Engineer Greg Rogalski, Suez 
Rep John Miller  
       

Long Term Planning: 
Streets (Lincoln from Front to Cameron, South Main from Mill Ave south to Bed & 
Breakfast, Front Street from 508 to Greenbriar, ,Maple Ave 700 block, Adams 
Avenue Valley to Cameron) 
 

Trucks/Equipment: 
Skid Loader Replacement in 2022 
2014 Dump Rechassic Replacement in 2021 
1997 Large Dump Truck Replacement in 2020 
  
     1. Paving of Streets (Suez water main 2020) 
 Scott started off with introducing John Miller from Suez and how Suez 
 plans for water main replacement will alter our plans for paving a couple 
 streets. After some discussion from all it was determined that we would 
 still repair Front and Overcrest intersection and just use base for the repair 
 and then after the pipe replacement Suez will mill and place the wearing 
 course in that intersection. Suez will also take care of Leonard Street for 
 the wearing course as well. Dave asked about the cracking of Cameron 
 Street and if Greg and Scott had a chance to look at this. Scott stated that 
 Suez proposed water main construction will go right through that area and 
 that they would have to replace the blacktop and that would take care of 
 the cracks.    
 
     2. Bridge Inspection South Main over Fishing Creek 
 Scott and Steve attended the HATS meeting in April and were able to 
 make good contacts with the personnel and get our bridge replacement on 
 the table once again. 
 
     3. Linden Avenue Road Repair 
  The committee and others asked many questions about the amount of 
 damage due to a water main break and what are Suez and the borough 
 doing for the residents. John Miller from Suez was in attendance and got 
 blasted with question and concerns that he will take back to their office for 
 discussion.              



 
 
 


